July 10, 1995

Lucia Blanco San Jose Village Tinian, MP 96952

Dear Ms. Blanco:

Thank you for testifying before the Committee on Judiciary and Other Elected Offices at the public hearing held last Friday on Tinian. The Committee will carefully consider your comments and recommendations during its deliberations in the upcoming weeks. If you have any additional suggestions or questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,





July 10, 1995

Honorable David M. Cing Senator Ninth Northern Marianas Legislature Capitol Hill Saipan, MP 96950

Dear Senator Cing:

Thank you for testifying before the Committee on Judicar, and Other Elected Offices at the public hearing held last Frida, on Thian. The Committee will carefully consider your comments and recommendations during its deliberations in the upcoming weeks. If you have an additional suggestions or questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely.

HENRY U. HOFSCHNEIDE



July 10, 1995

William Cing Liaison Officer Northern Marianas College Tinian, MP 96952

Dear Mr. Cing:

Thank you for testifying before the Committee on Judiciary and Other Elected Offices at the public hearing held last Friday on Tinian. The Committee will carefully consider your comments and recommendations auring its deliberations in the upcoming weeks. If you have an additional suggestions or questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

HENRY U. HOFSCHNEIDER





July 10, 1995

Carmen Dela Cruz Farrell Acting Administrative Services Officer Tinian Public School System Tinian, MP 96952

Dear Mrs. Farrell:

Thank you for testifying before the Committee on Judiciary and Other Elected Offices at the public hearing held last Friday on Tinian. The Committee will carefully consider your comments and recommendations during its deliberations in the upcoming weeks. If you have any additional suggestions or questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

HENRY/U/HÓFSC-NED

Chairmán



July 10, 1995

Dan A. Farrell San Jose Village Tinian, MP 96952

Dear Mr. Farrell:

Thank you for submitting written comments to the Committee on Judiciary and Other Elected Offices at the public hearing held last Friday on Tinian. The Committee will carefully consider your comments and recommendations during its deliberations in the upcoming weeks. If you have any additional suggestions or questions, please fee free to call.

Sincerely,

HENRY-U. HOFSO-NE DEF



July 10, 1995

Nobert U. Hofschneider San Jose Village Tinian, MP 96952

Dear Mr. Hofschneider:

Thank you for testifying before the Committee on Judicary and Other Elected Offices at the public hearing held last Friday on Tinian. The Committee will carefully consider your comments and recommendations during its deliberations in the upcoming weeks. If you have any additional suggestions or questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

HENRY U. HOFSCHNEIZE

THE MORTHLE STATE OF THE STATE

Third Northern Mariana Islands Constitutional Convention

July 10, 1995

Juanita M. Mendiola San Jose Village Tinian, MP 96952

Dear Ms. Mendiola:

Thank you for testifying before the Committee on Judiciary and Other Elected Offices at the public hearing held last Friday on Tinian. The Committee will carefully consider your comments and recommendations during its deliberations in the upcoming weeks. If you have any additional suggestions or questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

HENRY O. HO



July 10, 1995

Daniel O. Quitugua Chairman, Board of Education Public School System Saipan, MP 96950

Dear Mr. Quitugua:

Thank you for testifying before the Committee on audiciary and Other Elected Offices at the public hearing held last Fridax on Tinian. The Committee will carefully consider your comments and recommendations during its deliberations in the upcoming weeks. If you have any additional suggestions or questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

HENRY/U. HOESCH LE DER



July 10, 1995

James M. Wedding Principal Tinian High School Tinian, MP 96952

Dear Mr. Wedding:

Thank you for testifying before the Committee on Judiciary and Other Elected Offices at the public hearing held last Friday on Tinian. The Committee will carefully consider your comments and recommendations during its deliberations in the upcoming weeks. If you have any additional suggestions or questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,